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7th July 2022 

Dear Parent/Carers of Class 1  
 

Teddy Bear Day and Picnic 
Friday, 15th July 2022 

 
On Friday 15th July Year 1 will be enjoying a teddy bear activity day at school!  We will be 
undertaking lots of activities, games and crafts linked to bears and will be going on a bear 
hunt and having a teddy bears picnic in our forest school.  
 
We would like the children to bring a special picnic to school on this day to enjoy at 
lunchtime in the forest school with their bear.  
 
Please send your child to school on this day with their favourite teddy bear friend to share 
our fun day with! 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mrs Hoile  
Class 1 Teacher  
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